From: Michael Miller

To: Nimesh Sangani
Date: August 06, 2021

Subject: Additional Information Request

Message:

We agree there were discrepancies across the application with respect to the power values. The power
value table contains the correct and final values for each of the beam types. It has been uploaded as an
exhibit.

The Spacecap and the NTIA Space Data form have been updated to these values. These have both
been updated as exhibits to the application.



